From: Laura Friend

To: "wnordin@flagstaff.ab.ca"; Bill Kennedy; Fiona Vance; Francisco Echegaray; Lynn Stone
Cc: Sean Rovyer

Bcc:

Subject: NRCB Board Update on RA23022 Mitchel Kroetsc

Date: October 4, 2024 10:07:00 AM

Hello,

The Board’s RFR Decision 2024-06 directed the approval officer to provide the Board with updates
on next steps and the anticipated timing of those steps. In response to an inquiry from the approval
officer’s legal counsel, the Board has confirmed that directly affected parties should be included as
recipients on emails providing those updates.

The approval officer’s email to the Board stated that, to date, the approval officer has not received
an application from Mr. Kroetsch.

This email has been blind copied to Mitchel Kroetsch, Arthur Congdon, Heidi Rohe, Thomas Rohe,
Lorraine Congdon, Norman Congdon, Dallas Oberg, Lynn Poole, Gary and Carol Scheler, Wanda
Bednarz-Hihn, David Hihn, Caitlin and Kevin Van Slyke, Nancy Hewson, John Congdon, Robert Burke,
Ruth Burke (via Robert Burke), Bonnie Webber, Roxanne Westgate, Chester Hasting, Rick Hewson,
and Leann Congdon.

Laura Friend

Manager, Board Reviews
Laura.friend@nrcb.ca
403-297-8269






